
    
 

 

  

 
Thursday 23rd November 2017 

 
 

PTFA CHRISTMAS SHOP 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carer, 
                                  This year the PTFA is organising a totally different Christmas event in school in order to raise 
funds. The Gillibrand Christmas Shop is scheduled to take place on the morning of Wednesday 13th December. 
All children will be given the opportunity to go to the shop and buy one Christmas present for a family member and 
have it gift wrapped ready for the big day. 
A non-uniform will be held on Friday 8th December, with parents being asked to donate coloured (non-alcoholic) 
gifts as follows: 

 
 Reception – Red 
 Year 1 – Green 
 Year 2 – Silver or White 
 Year 3 – Gold or Yellow 
 Year 4 – Purple 
 Year 5 – Blue 
 Year 6 – Black or grey 

 
Please also feel free to send in any other items on the day that you feel our children could buy as Christmas presents 
for members of the family.  
  
Raffle tickets will also be available across school during that week for a luxury family Christmas hamper donated by 
staff and PTFA members. Tickets will be sold at 20p each.  We hope that you can all support us with the Christmas 
Shop and raffle and make it an extremely successful event for the PTFA. 

 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
 
A.Clayton 
Headteacher 


